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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Please - No LRT in Hamilton

From: Brian Perro

Sent: January-21-17 4:10 PM

To: Office of the Mayor

Subject: Please - No LRT in Hamilton

Dear Mayor Eisenberger;

This is my first time sending an email to a Mayor.

Please do what you can to stop the construction of the LRT in Hamilton. We can not afford this and we can not afford
the chaos, gridlock and maintenance expense that it will create for years to come. As a car driver that has to get from
the mountain to downtown, or across the city, or out of the city, it has become increasingly more congested and tedious
each year with no-turn intersections, silly 40 k/hr speed-limits, four-way stop signs on every corner, bicycle lanes that
are barely used, etc. There is absolutely no reason to build this LRT in the first place, and our taxes are already too

high.

Sincerely;

Brian Perro

Sent from Mail for Windows 10




